GRAHAMSTOWN ADVICE OFFICE

Sponsored by the Institute of Race Relations and the Albary Black Sash

P.O. BOX 319

GRAHAMSTOWN
Our Ref: Glenmore pensions/PH 6140

8 December 1985
Mr Peter van Zijl
Espin & Espin
High Street
Grahamstown

Dear Mr Van Zijl
GLENMORE PENSIONS

Here are six pansion problems outlined. As we understand it, vou plan to
forward them to the Alice magistrate and follow up by arranging for a Fort
Bz2aufort lawver to call on him after a few weeks for his response.

We have warned the people that this may take a while longer than originally
planned because of the Christmas break . We will pass on any messages to
them, either through our own group or through the Grahamstown Rural Committee.
They are due to contact us again on Thursday 12 December, and we will trv to
find out before then when you think it is realistic for them to get news of their
pension cases.

Our very grateful thanks to you for your assistance.

Sincerely
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Priscilla Hall
Advice Office worker
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